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From: <KeyzLivin@aol.com= s 4
Date: Thursday, August 05, 2010 8:51 AM
To: "Neugent-George” <neugent-george@monroecounty-fi.gov>

Subject: [BULK] SUFA
Hi George,

Thanks so much for taking the time to meet with me vesterday and for lunch.

Always great to see you and i appreciate your viewpoint ‘and direction... as 1

ment a%& my concern is that for the animals and for the taxpayers of Monroe
County.

Katie has already contacted Beth Leto for a copy of the old RFP. 1 also asked her
what she is paid.... she started working for SUFA four years ago at $13.00/hr. and
when she confronted Linda about the January 2009 Board minutes where she was
given (or not) a pay increase, she was given a $1.00 raise... of course not retroactive.

The name of the vet that we were trying to come up with yesterday is Dr. Glen
Bucklev (I thought Greg) but be was also asked to serve as an officer of SHARK (Safe
Harbor Animal Rescue of the Keys). He has been very helpful in assisting Katie with
the animals at the shelter particularly with Linda gone... most recently a cute little
mixed lab girl puppy with a broken hip that Kate rescued in the middle of the night.

1 also asked Katie if she knew what kind of deposits comprised the $220,000 bank
account... she indicated that Linda's answers were vague. However, Kate did believe
that there wr donations and contributions made to that account but not properly
zm&é %i’ué}e *{}ww wiﬁ i;ae SOMe answers wbm t}m audit comes out.
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